
Announcements! 

www.spendandraise.com
/sperinviewspecialschool 

and then select the 
supplier you wish to 
use.  Each time you 
purchase, we will    

receive 5% of your 
purchase price.  You 

will not pay any more, 
but we will receive a 

small donation.  
Thanks. 

 

Annual  Reviews 

Annual Reviews will 
take place in Miss  

Jordan’s office from 
07-24 January. 

Please remember to 
return your paperwork 

as soon as possible  
and let us know if you 
will be able to attend 
and if you require the 

services of an         
interpreter. 

        

Christmas Concert 

This year we will have 
one performance in St 

Patrick’s College on 
the evening of 12   

December, starting at 
7pm sharp 

Parents of the pupils 
[M1, M2, S1 & T1] 
must bring their    
children and take 
them home again. 

We would ask that 
parents DO NOT take 

photos or videos    
during performances 

as part of our  

CHILD PROTECTION      
PROCEDURES 

We appreciate your 
assistance in this  

matter.  

We really appreciate 
the support of St  
Patrick’s College in 

allowing us to use their 
facilities 

Junior School Coffee 
Mornings 

These will take place 
on 12 December. 

 

MA1, MA2, SA1 & 
Starlight Coffee 

Mornings 

These will take place 
on 16 December.  

 

 

 

 

 

Online Shopping 
Please remember, if 

you are purchasing an 
item online eg at 

Tesco, M&S etc or 
buying a CD or DVD at 

eg play.com etc, log 
onto: 

Next Holidays 

School will close for 
the  Christmas Break 
at 12.30pm on Friday 
20 December 2019 

and  re-open on     
Monday 06 January 

2020 
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Please remember to visit the school website: www.sperrinviewspecialschool.co.uk  

Found/KS1 Pupil of 
the Month 
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KS3/4 Pupil of the 
Month 
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KS2 Pupil of the 
Month 
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KS5 Pupil of the 
Month 
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